
Greetings Brothers and Sisters!  

Happy God’s Day! 

2016 was truly a remarkable year for the Noll Family. One eternal highlight was the Holy Blessing of our eldest son, Oliver, to Sonja Moik. We gathered together 
along the beautiful upper Delaware River with the extended families over Labor Day weekend. What a joy to have Sonja join our family. In addition, Oliver was 
able to land a good job in the solar industry and has joined Sonja in Boston. We wish them well as they begin their journey as a Blessed Couple.  

 



 

Other news: Sarah continues fine tuning her skills as a Physical Therapist Assistant. Her love for people is an inspiration to us and to those she serves. Sarah’s 
love for nature and traveling has brought her to India (for a friend’s wedding) and Thailand (met up with two sibs and their spouses). Justin and Yuri have been 
living here at Bluestone Farms but will soon be leaving to Colorado. Justin has accepted an opportunity at his company to move into a management position. 
Yuri has been doing many teaching positions at local schools and will seek certification in Co.   Hannah is now studying at ESF at Syracuse and is working on her 
degree in Landscape Architecture. She is enjoying her studies and her new job at Trader Joes.  Elke is mastering her love of cooking natural, organic and 
humanely sourced ingredients. She is often cooking for our church where the pastor “preaches” that food is medicine! Gregg is active developing ILHWA, 
Sanctuary and Bluestone Farms. The farm is beginning to look and produce like a farm. We had the great blessing to welcome Erland Smith to the Bluestone 
farming community. He brings 35+ years of organic farming to Bluestone. In other significant news, the Schmids, the Smiths and Angelinos have all moved on to 
the farm by building their own homes. The Bluestone community is substantially growing.  

 

In 2017 we will begin to market our farm goods to the public. Our goal is to have 40 CSA (Community Supported Agriculture / shares), supply our farm stand and 
set up at various locations. Check out our development on FB: Bluestone Farms at Millrift or our website: bluestonefarmsatmillrift   

All in all, we feel blessed, grateful and look forward to an exciting 2017. We wish our family and friends a wonderful and prosperous year. 

Gregg, Elke and family 

 

If you would like to be on our mailing list for events please email me at greggnoll@gmail.com 
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